
OUR HEARTY THANKS to Mr. & Mrs. Dillard Teer for the use of the Double "R" Ranch for 

our church picnic on May 15. Thank you also to Mr. & Mrs. Roy Teer for having ponies 

available for the children. 

THE UNITED METHODIST WOMEN have designated funds for the following 

organizations/needs. These funds come from pledges to UMW budget and Fall Festival. 

Duke Memorial: Laser Printer $2,000 
Tapes 300 
Music Camp 350 
Wesley Women 100 
Kitchen 100 
Community Life Center 300 
Weekday School 500 

Creative Ministries 300 
Methodist Children's Home 500 
Methodist Retirement Home, Sew-Vols 100 
Wesley Foundation, Duke University 50 
CONTACT 150 
Urban Ministries 1,000 
Meals on Wheels 500 
Durham Rescue Mission 500 
Summer Scholarship Fund for 

Durham/Orange Counties 50 
Hospice 50 
Missions 4,067 .73 

THANK YOU for your generous gifts. 

FOR YOUR READING PLEASURE - New books in the Library: 
Toui;h Minded Faith for Tender Hearted People (large print) by Robert H. Schuller. Given in 

memory of Weston B. Drake (Wil Drake's dad) by the Wesley Class. 
Love. Medicine and Miracles by Bernie S. Siegel. Given in memory of John F. Herring, Sr., 

by the Spence Bible Class. 
100 Years of Adventure and Discovery by the National Geographic Society. Given in memory 

of D.C. Hall by the Spence Bible Class. 
The Last Princess by Cynthia Freeman. 

The Library is very grateful for these additions. 

BAZAAR WORKSHOPS AND COVERED DISH LUNCHEONS are each Wednesday, 10 
a.m. - 2:00 p.m. We'll join the Halloween Carnival on Sat., Oct. 29, so please mark your 
calendars. We need lots of ideas and have many things to be made. Shall look forward to seeing 

you. 

IN MEMORIAM 

Martha Ennis Kuhn 
May 3, 1988 

John Furman Herring, Sr. 
May 5, 1988 

Rebecca Arnold Knight 
May 12, 1988 

"/ am the Way, the Truth, the Life" 

The Bazaar Committee 




